
 
     Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ October 30, 2016 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

Mass Intentions ~ 
 

Monday, October 31st   
 9:00 a.m.  Jacqueline Lubrano 
 7:30 p.m.  Gene Cych 
       

Tuesday, November 1st   
 9:00 a.m.  Jacqueline Lubrano 
             

Wednesday, November 2nd   
 9:00 a.m.  Harry Sterner 
 

Thursday, November 3rd  
 9:00 a.m.  For the People 
    
Friday,  November 4th  
 9:00 a.m.  Michele Monteleone 
                                                                                                                                                                 

Saturday, November 5th  
 8:00 a.m.  Jenny Rose 
 5:00 p.m.  Harriet Skinner 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Sunday,  November 6th  
 7:30 a.m.  Guido Ferrara 
 9:30 a.m.  Adriano Iannuzzi 
11:30 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
 
 
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
 

     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: The Son of Man has come to seek and to save what 
was lost. Jesus came to free us from sin; he continues to save his 
people through his word and sacraments. Even though we sin, his 
mercy fills us with his grace – continually making us worthy to 
serve each other and to build up his kingdom. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend    
First Reading:                        Second Reading:                         Third Reading: 
2 Maccabees 7:1-2, 9-14        2 Thessalonians 2:16—3:5           Luke 20:27-38     
   
Parish House          School                 Religious                         Priests’                        
Office                          Office                 Education Office             Residence                  
Tel: 543-5950          Tel: 543-7474                Tel:  543-5950         Tel: 543-2561          
Fax: 543-6025          Fax: 543-7817                Fax: 543-6025                                 
 

 
  



 

 

 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso             Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Assistant: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314           Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
          Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
                                              1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski   973~543~2145 
 

Pre~Cana: 
Steve and JoAnn Peck                 jpeck62@gmail.com 
Joseph and Beverly Ryan                          brnonna@yahoo.com 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                 908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie   School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak     Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello   Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson   Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor   HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd   Education Council 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House at 

973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
 
 
 
 

We welcome 
the Mazzola Family who  recently joined 

our parish. 
 

Welcome and God Bless! 
 
 

Sunday Offering 
                  October 23, 2016: $10,141 
                                     

Thank you for your generous spirit! 
Fr. Joe 

 
 

We would like to extend an invitation to be an 
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion or a 
Lector. The requirements are: You must be a 
member of St. Joseph’s parish, received the 
Sacraments of Baptism and Confirmation, and be a 
member in good standing of the Roman Catholic 
Church.  We have scheduled training sessions on 
November 12, for lectors at 9:30 a.m. and for 
Extraordinary Ministers at 10:30 a.m. If you are 
interested in this ministry, please contact Fr. Joe at 
the Parish House at 973-543-5950, or Bill Gilligan at 
vwgilligan@ATT.net or 973-543-6612. 
 

ALTAR SERVING is fun!  You get to sit in seats 
reserved just for you! Altar serving is a great way to 
be more involved in the Mass.   It’s also a great 
example to all our parishioners that we have young 
people willing to serve our parish community at the 
Lord’s Table. You must be in third grade or higher 
and be able to attend two of the following 
training sessions in the church: 
 

Saturday, November 12 
12 - 1:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 15 
2:30 - 4:00 p.m. or 4:00 - 5:30 p.m. 

Saturday, November 19 
9:00 -10:30 a.m. or 10:30 - 12 noon 

 

Our Altar Server Installation Mass is on Sunday, 
December 4, 11:30 a.m. 

  



 

 

2016 Bishop’s Annual Appeal ~ Be Rich in Good 
Works. It is important that when you give to 
any charitable organization, you are confident 
that the funds are used wisely.  Be assured 
that your gift to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal 
supports four causes: our Catholic Charites 
agencies, seminarian education, our inner-

city area elementary schools, and our priests’ 
retirement residence.  In addition, 50% of all funds 
received over a parish’s goal are returned to the 
parish directly for their own personal needs. Please 
know that Appeal funds are used for no other 
purpose and serve only those who live in Morris, 
Passaic and Sussex counties. Please make a 
pledge to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal today. 
 

Hospitality Volunteers needed ~ Coffee and 
donuts are served in the gym on CCD Sundays, 
immediately following the 9:30 a.m. Mass.  If you can 
help set up, clean up and/or pick up the donuts in 
Chester on any of these CCD Sundays, please 
contact Eileen at egehsmann@msn.com.  
 

Upcoming Parish Coffee Sundays:  November 6 & 20.  
 

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they use 
the bathroom during Mass.  
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about your 
good deeds and we will post them on the Saint 
Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  You are free 
to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own reward! 
Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
 

Worship 
 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. in the 
chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
every Friday, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass. (9:30 – 10:30 
a.m.) and every first Saturday, after the 8:00 a.m. 
Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday’s Holy Hour is 
devoted to Mary, Mother of all the living. We offer our 
prayers for all those who are suffering and hurting, 
especially those affected by abuse and abortion. 
Please consider devoting some time in quiet prayer 
with our Lord – it’s good for the soul! For more 
information, please contact Fr. Stephen at the Parish 
House.   

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the Divine 
Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for all those 
who are suffering from cancer and other serious 
illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For 
information, call the Parish House. 
 

 

      Spiritual Enrichment 
 
 

Saint Joseph Parish/School Spiritual Life 
Committee invites you to be a part of the 24 - hour 
Eucharistic Adoration. It will take place in the chapel 
beginning at 9:30 a.m. on Friday, November 4, and 
end on Saturday, November 5, at 8:00 a.m. The 
8:00 a.m. Mass on Saturday will immediately follow. 
Please consider spending some quiet time with 
Jesus in the chapel.  Committee members will be in 
the narthex this weekend with signup sheets. 
Please stop by the narthex if you would like to 
spend an hour with the Lord in the Eucharist or 
contact Lily Henderson by email:  
lilych@comcast.net. 
 

Bible Study with Father Stephen meets on 
Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the Christopher 
House.  If you are not yet a part of Bible Study and 
are interested, please come!  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st and 
3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. to 10 
a.m. in the East Room. This forum provides 
presentations and open discussions on a variety of 
topics to promote a deeper understanding of our 
Catholic faith. Please call or text Bob Manthey at 
973-441-0447 for details.  Next Dates: Nov. 5 & 19. 

 

     Ministry to Life 

        On Behalf of the Babies, 
         Thanks for Supporting Life! 

 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents and 
doctors are held every Wednesday and Friday at 
Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., 
Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on 
Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. at Garden 
State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in Morris 
Township (behind the Westin/Governor Morris 
hotel). For more information, please call Colleen 
Dolan at 973-543-7037. 
 

Thank you to all who supported the NJ Right to Life 
raffle sale. For anyone who was away during the 



 

 

sale, chances can still be obtained from Colleen at 
973-543-7037. The drawing will take place on 
November 18. 

 

The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that a 
family member needs the Sacrament of Anointing of 
the Sick before the person becomes gravely ill. This 
sacrament may be repeated. It is also appropriate to 
receive this sacrament prior to surgery. “If 
circumstances suggest it, the celebration of the 
Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick can be preceded 
by the Sacrament of Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of the 
Catholic Church) 

 
     St. Joseph School News 

       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  
     Family and Education Come Together. 

 

 
Please join us on Tuesday, November 1, as the 3rd 
grade leads us in our All Saints Day Liturgy at 9:00 
a.m. in the church.   
 

On Friday, students in the 6th grade will participate 
in the Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament at 1:20 
p.m. in the chapel. 
  

On November 4, St. Joseph School families and St. 
Joseph Church parishioners will join together for a 
24 hour Eucharistic Adoration in the chapel.  It will 
begin immediately following the 9:00 a.m. Liturgy 
and will conclude on Saturday morning with the 8:00 
a.m. Liturgy. 

Visit us at www.sjsmendham.org  to see all that is 
happening. 

 
St. Joseph School has some openings for students in 
the lower grades.  We were designated a National 
Blue Ribbon School of Excellence in 2012, are 
AdvancED Accredited and a STEM school.  For 
more information, please call 973-543-7474, at ext. 7, 
or visit us at www.stjosephschoolmendham.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear St. Joseph’s School United Way Fund, 
 

On Wednesday, October 12, the 7th and 8th graders 
visited “Happiness is Camping” thanks to the generous 
funding from the St. Joseph School United Way Fund. 
“Happiness is Camping” is a free camp for kids with 
cancer. Our supporting the camp allows kids to attend for 
free over the summer. The 7th and 8th graders engaged in 
team building activities including zip lining across a lake, 
tree climbing, and team strategizing. Some of our 
students conquered their fear of heights and boosted their 
self-confidence. The students enjoyed the day 
tremendously. They all walked away from the day feeling 
so good about themselves and appreciating each other! 
Thank you so much for your donation to our school! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

    Religious Education 
   www.stjoesmendham.org 

        

Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education 
973-543-5950 ext. 13  

atracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Mary Maximos, Administrative Assistant 
973-543-5950 ext. 14 

religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

 

NOVEMBER CLASS SCHEDULE:  
 

FAITH Group (1 ~ 6) 
Sunday 9:45 a.m. ~ November 6 

 

LOVE Group (2 ~ 6) 
Monday 4:00 p.m. ~ November 7 & 21 

 

TLC Group (7~8) 
Monday 7:00 p.m. ~ November 7 & 21 

 

HOPE Group (K ~ 6) 
Sunday 9:45 a.m. ~ November 20 

 



 

 

Family Liturgy will be held during the 9:30 a.m. 
Mass on the first and third Sundays 
of the month. On Sunday, 
November 6 and Sunday, 

November 20, there will be a pull-out program open 
to children from preschool through 6th grade.  We will 
invite the children to process into the chapel after the 
opening prayer for a special age - appropriate liturgy 
and reflection.  The children will rejoin the 
congregation after the homily.  
 

Note: We are looking for teen volunteers (grades 7-
12) to help with the pull-out program. Please contact 
Mrs. Gray at 908-955-6383 or 
mgray0415@gmail.com.  If you are in high school, 
you will earn Confirmation service hour credits. 

 
            Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 

               (Grades 9 & 10) 
 

 

October 30, at 5:00 p.m. 
 

  Teen News  

              High School Youth Ministry 
       

Search Peer Retreat ~ All 10th, 11th and 12th graders 
are invited to participate in our peer-led Search 
retreat the weekend of December 2-4 at the Sacred 
Heart Center in Newton.  All activities will be run by 
a leadership team of high school students now in 
formation.  The retreat is a great opportunity to grow 
in faith and in friendships.  Forms with more 
information can be found on the parish website 
under “Youth Ministry.”  Contact Mark Tosso with 
any questions: tosso@stjoesmendham.org, 973-
543-5950, ext. 17. 
 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please contact 
Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 
Follow us on Twitter @MendhamCatholic    

 

        Knights of Columbus 
 

             IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 
 
 

Annual Evening of Wine Tasting Featuring New 
World and Old World Wines ~   Come and 
experience a ‘Night of Discovery’ on Saturday, 
November 5, at 6:30 p.m. in the gym. Presentation 
begins at 7:00 p.m. Cost: $45 per person and 
includes light food fare. Reservations are required, 
seating is limited. Deadline to register is 

Wednesday, November 2. The Knights will be taking 
reservations in the narthex this weekend and next 
after all the Masses, or drop-off at the Parish House. 
 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, 
please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-347-9660 or 
tquaglia@ptc.com. 
 

Please visit us on our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 

 
 

 
 
 

Diocese of Paterson 
 

New Jersey’s Adoption Law has changed. 
Beginning January 1, 2017, adoptees and certain 
relatives will be able to obtain a copy of their original 
birth certificate without a court order. The birth 
certificate will include the names of the birth parents 
who placed children for adoption unless a birth 
parent requests their name be omitted. Birth parents 
who wish to preserve their privacy must submit a 
Redaction Request Form to the New Jersey 
Department of Health no later than December 31, 
2016.  The Redaction Request Form can be 
obtained by calling 866-649-8726, ext. 582, or 
downloading it at http://nj.gov/health/forms/reg-
36c.pdf. 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan website, 
www.patersondiocese.org, there is the Advance 
Directive for End of Life Issues available for printing. 
This directive has been approved by the Bishops of 
New Jersey. 

 
 
 

Human Concerns 
 

 

Homeless Solutions Needs ~ Thank you to 
volunteers and parishioners for your continued 
support.  We continue to serve almost one thousand 
dinners to men, women and children in need at the 
Homeless Solutions shelter in Morris Township each 
year.  We prepare and serve dinner every third 
Sunday of the month from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
The Homeless Solutions ministry is a great 
community service opportunity for individuals (age 
14 or over), couples or families.  We are setting our 
fall and winter 2017 volunteer calendar now and 
would like to count on your continued support.  
Additionally, we need and will gladly accept 
donations used to purchase the food for this ministry.  



 

 

To volunteer to cook and serve, provide desserts or 
donate funds ($100 feeds 75 people), please contact 
either Ellen Twill at 973-543- 6690, 
ellentwill@msn.com, or Ruth di Stefano at 973-543-
2607, ruthdistefano@me.com.    
 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer collects 
clothing donations. We will continue to collect 
nonperishable food items. If you have other items to 
donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi 
Conover at 973~543~0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob and 
Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English Center in 
Paterson.  The pantry is in serious need of the 
following items: rice,    canned soups, canned 
beans, pasta, and pasta sauces.  Place your 
donations in the bin at the west entrance.  If you have 
any questions regarding this request, please call Emily 
Wood, 973-543-3445.  Thank you! 

 
 
 
Appalachia Collection ~ The next Appalachia 
collection will be on Saturday, November 5. This is our 
winter collection and will be our last one before 
Christmas, so donations of winter clothes, toys, 
blankets, etc. are a priority.  As always, donations of 
household items, including furniture, appliances, tools, 
etc., are also needed.  No large plastic toys or bikes, 
please.  You may drop-off your donations on Saturday, 
November 5 from 9 a.m. to 12 noon at the Sisters of 
Christian Charity (Mallinckrodt Convent), Mendham.  
See garages at the base of the complex on Hilltop Rd., 
near the junction of Bernardsville Rd.   
 

Boxing preferred, plastic bags acceptable ~ no paper 
bags or loose items, please.  We cannot accept 
glassware or breakables not properly boxed.  We can 
arrange pick-up of your furniture and appliances from 
9 a.m. to 12 noon, but space is limited.  Please call 
Mike Dunne at 973-543-2420 to arrange pick-up.  
Thank you in advance for your continued generosity. 
IMPORTANT REMINDER:  Please note that we must 
request that items not be dropped off except on the 
date and times listed above.  Thank you. 
 

Annual Senior Sisters Sale to Benefit Religious 
Teachers Filippini – Villa Walsh, Mother Ninetta Hall, 
455 Western Ave, Morristown. Sunday, November 6 
from noon till 5:00 p.m. Villa Walsh will host their 
annual Christmas Boutique Extravaganza on 
November 6, featuring unique gifts, crafts, a 50/50, 
money raffle, baked goods and much more. There is a 
food court. Come enjoy their pizza frittas made right on 
the premises as well as luncheon packages of 
homemade Italian sandwiches and desserts. You won’t 
be able to resist their home baked cakes, pies, cookies, 
and Italian pizzelles along with their traditional 
pangiallo. Please come to show your support for the 
retired teachers and the Senior Sisters housed in the 
infirmary. 

Fall Open Houses: 
 

*Seton Hall Prep ~ Sunday, October 30, noon to 3:00 
p.m. for 7th & 8th Graders. Visit www.shp.org. 
 

*Dominican College ~ Wednesday, November 2 from 
5:30 – 7:30- p.m.in the Hennessy Center. 
 

*Oak Knoll ~ Saturday, November 5.  For more 
information call 908-522-8109. 
 
 
 
 

 

    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM      

Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                             

________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


